Roxanne Maher

From: Aaron Pearson <aaronppearson@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2024 3:24 PM

To: Town Council Group; council@ledyard.org; boe@ledyard.net
Subject: Budget

Some people who received this message don't often get email from aaronppearson@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Please support the proposed 2024 ledyard budget. If anyone wants to make cuts or add, they need to
have REAL solutions, not just naysaying for the sake of dissing the new Council. A good budget is just that
regardlessof who proposes it.

Aaron Pearson
Ledyard voter



